
 

  
 

Letter of Congratulations to International Ministries (ABFMS) 
 
Dear   Sharon Koh (CEO) 
 
On behalf of The Thailand Karen Baptist Convention (T.K.B.C.), it brings me immense pleasure to 
extend my heartfelt congratulations to International Ministry on the 210th anniversary of mission. 
We give thanks to the Lord for His grace in preserving the Baptist family.  We remember the words 
of Adoniram Jadson "There is no success without sacrifice. If you succeed without sacrifice it is 
because someone has suffered before you. If you sacrifice without success, it is because someone 
will succeed after you."  
 
We give thanks to the Lord for all the missionaries from generation to generation who have 
sacrificed so much for the mission, so that God's work in our Baptist family continue to bear fruit 
all over the world. The Thai Karen Baptist Church is a result of that Baptist mission, and thanks to 
your faithful support we have grown and are able to continue with the task we were given; to 
bring the Gospel to people who do not yet know God and to make disciples.  
 
Sadly, we are not able to be with you in person to celebrate this event as we work here in 
Thailand. But as the Apostle Paul says: Where we are not there in body, we are with you in Spirit. 
May the Lord continue to bless His congregation in ABFMS as we strive by grace to bring Him glory 
in our worship and go about the task of making and growing His disciples. The Lord bless you and 
keep you; The Lord make His face shine upon you; and be gracious to you; the Lord turn His face 
to you and give you peace. Amen.  To God be the Glory,  

 
Yo Aye La 

Thailand Karen Baptist Convention General Secretary 
 
 
 
 


